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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
• October 20th-24th: No school (for Fall Break and teacher development) 
• October 25th: Red Ribbon Week begins.  (Dress up days are as follows: 

Tuesday=twin day or wear red/Wednesday=crazy hair and 
socks/Thursday=favorite team jersey or superhero shirt/Friday=wear pajamas) 
 We are hoping that students’ family members who serve in the military will come 
to lunch in their uniforms on Oct. 26th as role models of living a drug-free life. 
Please contact Teresa Phillips at 801-404-1123 if you are able to participate. 

• October 31st: Halloween parade at 9:30.  Please come line the halls to watch. 
• November 8th: PTA meeting at 9:30 in the faculty room.  Please come join us! 
• November 9th: Picture retakes if desired 
• November 11th: Veterans’ Day.  Thanks to all of our service men and women!! 

Today is also the last day of trimester 1. 
• November 16th: SCC meeting at 4:00 in the faculty room 
• November 23rd-27th: Thanksgiving Break 

 
It’s time for the annual Forbes Elementary Reflections Program!!! Reflections is a 
great way for students to explore and learn about various art forms. The theme this 
year is "What is your story?"  We would love for all interested students to 
participate. The due date is October 26th for all entries and forms.  Forms and rules 
for each category can be found at the following website: 
http://www.utahpta.org/reflections.  


